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Brenda Taplin

From: Alice Betts 
Sent: 04 June 2023 17:53
To: Brenda Taplin; Joanna Vincent
Subject: Twickenham Riverside

Dear Brenda and Joanna, 
 
I write  to give my support to the plans for the redevelopment of Twickenham riverside. 
 
For all of my life the riverside has been a mixture of a derelict site and car park. This does not serve the populous of 
Twickenham and the locale well as the space is in effect wasted. 
 
The proposed development would showcase the beauty of the riverside environment and provide a much needed 
space for community events breathing new life into the town. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Alice Betts 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




